
Walt       nian
The

October 2017 Volume II  |  Published Monthly

Upcoming Events
October
Monday Night Trap 6pm

1 	 Point Series Shoot-off 9am
	 Rifle Range Closed till afternoon	
	 Member Orientation 1pm

3 	 Board Meeting 7pm

14-15 	 Falling Steel Match
          	 All Ranges Closed till 1pm

15 	 Work Detail 1pm

17 	 Open Meeting 7pm
     	 Juniors Meeting 7pm

21 	 Junior Halloween Party  
             6pm

28 	 Funshoot 8am  
             all ranges open

November
Monday Night Trap 6pm

4 		 Member Orientation 1pm

7 	 Board Meeting 7pm

12 	 Action Match
          	 All Ranges Closed

21 	 Open Meeting 7pm
     	 Juniors Meeting 7pm

25 	 Funshoot (tentative) 8am  
             all ranges open

York Chapter #67
7131 Iron Stone Hill Rd. 
Dallastown, PA 17313

717.428.2000
www.yorkiwla.org

iwla67newsletter@gmail.com

From the President’s Desk:
Not a lot on my desk this month. 

The bridge on Ironstone Hill Rd is open! It is a very nice bridge. 
Please cross responsibly.

Newsletters are being mailed again. Please give us your feedback on the new format, 
and your mailing/emailing preference.

The Board opened the sealed bids for the club pistols, at this month’s board meeting 
on 10/3. Winners will be notified shortly by Board Chair Howard.

The board decided it was time for a periodic change of locks on the clubhouse and  
garage. If you feel you have a legitimate need to have access to these buildings, 
please contact board chair Howard or myself, and we will present your request to the 
Board.  Better yet, show up, ask, and see how things work!

That’s all for now, as always, I want to hear what you think about your club and its 
operations, good or bad.

Gary Swope
president@yorkiwla.org

717-968-2544

Interesting Read
Our club member Mike Bell, who while stationed in 

South Padre Island helped to protect the resources 

of the Gulf of Mexico. Read the article on line: http://

www.seapower-digital.com/seapower/july-august2017/

MobilePagedReplica.action?pm=2&folio=26#pg28 or 

visit the Juniors Page to download the pdf: http://www.

yorkiwla.org/juniors.html
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The Limestone Springs fishing 
trip was a great time.  Six 
Juniors made the annual trek to 
Lebanon to fish and visit Middle 
Creek.  Each Junior caught 

their limit and took home some great trout fillets.  

At Middle Creek we attend a seminar on cooking duck, shot 
muzzleloaders, operated the hoses of a Fire Brush tanker 
and called for ducks.  

Nathan Metzger had a great article in the York Daily  
Record (Sept 28) about receiving the IWLA Honor Roll 
Award. Read the story hear: 

http://www.ydr.com/story/life/2017/09/22/eastern-york-stu-
dent-outdoors-superstar/641004001/  

The Juniors Clubhouse will get a coat of paint on Oct 7th.  
We are slowly finishing up all the odds and ends in the 
clubhouse and hope to have most of everything completed 
by this month’s open meeting.  Thank you to David Bell 
and Dalton Orwig for their separate Eagle Scout  
projects to complete the clubhouse.  

The Juniors have a new fund-raiser to offer during the open meetings.  We will be selling 
AMS Oil gun cleaner and lubricant.  Both bottles are a bundle for $18.  They make great 
stocking stuffers.

Mark your calendar, the annual Halloween party will be Friday, October 21 from 6:00 to 
8:00 PM. We are planning some fun activities; so put on a scary costume and stop by for 
a spooky good time! Feel free to bring a snack to share.

Visit our Junior Page for more information: http://www.yorkiwla.org/juniors.html

Junior News

Rifle News

Pit Beef Sandwich Sale

The rifle range will be closed October 14th and  
November 12th all day and October 15 till 1pm.

We had a very successful sandwich sale on Sept 9th.  The weather was beautiful and we 
had a lot of support.  Thank you to everyone who came out and helped and to those who 
stopped by and bought sandwiches, and to those that helped spread the word about the 
sale.  It was a great day of friendship, meeting new people and spreading the word about 
our club.  Thanks again to everyone.  It takes the support of the club to have a success. 
Peggy Walker

Cost for year: $75 $6.25/mo
 Non Member

$60 ($5/mo) Member
Full color text only, 3-4 lines 

max to fit in area.

Advertise here
January 2018

More info next 
Newsletter!
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The September Fun Shoot hosted 45 shooters, and they 
were presented with a preview of the upcoming falling 
steel event. The special target this month was field corn on 
the ear. Kernels were flying everywhere. I have a special 
surprise for October’s shoot. Come on out and play with us, 

you will walk away with a smile.

The Fun Shoot is designed for the new and experienced shooter alike, and we love the kids. 
There is no need to feel intimidated because “I am not good enough”. Most of us are not. 
Watch our blog, www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com for details. 

If you are a plinking shooter or a budding multi-gunner, and haven’t been out to this event, 
you owe it to yourself to come and play. We love new shooters, families and kids. First shots 
were around 9am, and we were all cleaned up and gone by 1:30pm.  We usually shoot the 
4th Saturday of the month, check the club calendar (www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html) for 
specific dates, and our web page http://www.yorkiwla.org/action-shooting.html, for more info.

Fun Shoot

3 Gun / Pistol News
We had 69 shooters at the September 3 gun 
match sponsored by Tactical Advantage Armory. 

The Keystone Munitions point series shoot off on 
October 1 sponsored by Armalite for the top 16  
of the point series had some serious competition 
this year. (photos by Greg Boop and Nancy Webb)

Congratulations to Joe Pitha for winning the shoot off,  
Laura Reyes Torres for winning the shoot off in the Ladies 
division, Paul Nowotarski winning the Senior division, and 
Chris Davis winning the Super Senior Division. If you didn’t 
get a chance to come out, here is a link to view the drone 
videos from Rich Diller: https://www.youtube.com/play-
list?list=PLQf5K4luLUWmxz66FFGQ6MYOBSjqoJOOe

We will not be having a match on October 8th, so all 
ranges will be open.  We will be have matches on both 
Saturday, October 14th and Sunday, October 15th.  On 
Saturday the ranges will be closed all day, and on Sunday 
the will be closed until around 1:00 PM.

For more news, updates, match results at: 
WWW.YORKPISTOL.BLOGSPOT.COM

Paul Nowotarski Senior ChampionBattle for first place, Joe Pitha and Buddy Knight
Michael Stephens Range Officer for match

Top 16 Point Series competitors

Joe Pitha 2017 Champion

Chris Davis Super Senior Champion

Laura Reyes Ladies Champion
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		  Artistic Edges
All Makes Firearms • Clothing • Safes 

Accessories • Reloading Supplies • Wildlife

Hours
Mon 10-6, Tu-Wed- Th 10-7

Fri 10-5 & Sat 10-1

385 Leaders Heights Road
York PA 17402

717-741-1750

We sell PA Hunting License!

Monday Night Trap Shooting (6:00 PM - 9:00 PM)
Last Monday night for 2017 season is Oct. 30. 
Our small but dedicated Trap committee runs and 
maintains the trap field.  We have three automatic 
voice activated throwers, two standard and one  
wobble, and host many events throughout the year.

While the automatic throwers are for events only, the field is always open to  
members  with their own throwers. Visit our club web page at: 
http://www.yorkiwla.org/trap.html.

Other News
We will be having seafood dinners on January 13th and March 3rd.  

These are important fund-raisers for the trout committee.  Please 
mark these dates on your calendar and try to attend.

Club Rules
It is the responsibility of ALL members to enforce the club rules.  Particularly on 
the ranges.  If you see someone breaking club rules or doing something stupid say 
something.  It only takes one round leaving the range or accident to get the ranges 
shut down for all of us.

Assistant Treasurer
Lee Hankey

asttreasurer@yorkiwla.org

State Director
Dan Blair

statedir@yorkiwla.org

Check the reverse page for Advertising Options 
for our Newsletter for 2018. 

For better viewing pleasure on your devices 
download the free Adobe Acrobat® App for your 
ipad, iphone, Android and Window phones here:  
https://acrobat.adobe.com/us/en/acrobat/mo-

bile-app.html .  You should be able to see all the ads, and information on your 
mobile devices.  

Don’t forget the advertisements in the email version link to that companies  
website, or facebook page (if they have one), this is a new added feature that will 
hopefully make the advertisers get some more traffic to their businesses! 

If you have any news to go in our newsletter please get information to me 
Wednesday morning after the board meeting each month. Feel free to email  
me at: iwla67newsletter@gmail.com.  Any questions call me at: 717-993-2900. 
Also if you take photos of events that happen at IWLA, please email them to me.

If you have a new email or changed yours please let us know so we can keep it 
updated. Thank you,  And Enjoy! 
				                     Nancy Webb

Twisted Knot Photos

(photos by Greg Senft)If you didn’t get a chance to come out and see the Twisted 
Knot, here are some great photos!
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Newsletter Editor & Advertising
Nancy Webb

iwla67newsletter@gmail.com • 717.993.2900

Business Card
Cost for year: $250 ($21/mo) non-members

$200 ($17/mo) Members

Full color with images and text 
Size: 2.9 in wide x 1.8 in high

Example: See Cindy Ness’s  
ad on the reverse page.

Advertising Options in 2018
We are excited to announce that the Izaak Walton League York Chapter  
Newsletter “ The Waltonian” is excitingly getting a new look (well the look & size 
we have now), for 2018. We had amazing support from members who were able 
to print our newsletter for free last year, but unfortunately this year we have lost 
that support. So we are changing our advertising prices and sizes for our ads to 
help with the cost of printing and mailing next year. Our Newsletter is now in full 
color, and is 11x17 folded with an 8.5x11 insert. Giving us more space.

If you have not advertised with us before, here is your chance! (limited space  
available in Jan 2018) First come first serve in 2018 (not guaranteed size  
depending on availability).

Our Waltonian Newsletter reaches 1360+ members, we distribute hard copies  
to two local gun shops for distribution. It is also linked on the Izaak Walton  
Nationals website and is posted on our website as well.  Unlike most clubs we 
send our newsletter out each month, giving your repeated advertising coverage 
at a very low price.

This year we added a new feature to our emailed newsletter version. Each ad 
will link to your website, or facebook page, allowing the readers to see what you 
have to offer and driving more traffic to your business. We are mailing out our 
newsletter as well and will be printing a limited amount and have them available 
for pick up at the club and at events, matches, meetings etc. 

On the left hand side & bottom of this sheet, are the actual sizes of the ads, and 
some examples of what you can have. We prefer you send a camera ready  
(electronically designed) ad to size, but we understand not everyone has access 
to that luxury. So, we will try and design something awesome for you with the 
artwork, photos and information given to us by you. All ads are in full color.

If you are interested in advertising in our 2018 Newsletter please email me at  
iwla67newsletter@gmail.com and I will send you the forms. If you have any 
questions about these changes or require more information please feel free to 
contact: Nancy Webb at 717.993.2900.

Cost for year: $75 ($6.25/mo) Non Member
$60 ($5/mo) Member

Full color text only, 3-4 lines max to fit in area.
Size: 1.4 in wide x 0.85 in high

Half  
Business Card 

Cost for year: $125 
($11/mo.) Non Member
$100 ($8/mo.) Member

Full color with 
images & text

Size: 1.4 in wide x  
1.8 in high

Quarter  
Business Card 

Double Business Card 
Cost for year: $500 ($42/mo) Non Members

$400 ($34/mo) Members
Full color with images and text. 
Size: 2.9 in wide x 3.7 in high

Example: 
See Scott Fullerton’s ad at top of page.

The Artist’s Webb
Graphic & Multimedia services

717.993.2900
theartistswebb.com

keystonemunitions.com
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